
The Most Reverend George A. Hyde 
1305 Indian Rocks Road<> Belleair, FL. 33756-1057 

January 29, 2005 

Mark, Good Washes from Sunny Florida ( read it and weep), 

A couple of nights ago I attempted to send you an e-mail telling you that I was about to dispatch 
by regular mail the transcript of my 1975 interview. For whatever reason I got the message a 
couple of times that my mail was not going out.. ...... although at the bottom of the screen I was 
told that "message has been sent". Bah! This high tech stuff is getting too complicated. 

At any rate, enclosed is a retyping from the original ..... such pages as I rescued from the box in 
which they have been stored for about 30 years. I had one of my people strain his eyes and good 
nature in retyping, since the originals are a bit yellow and tattered. What I am sending brings us 
up to the late 1950's . If and when I find the balance of the pages I'll send that along to you. 

Also enclosed is a 2003 issue of our Newsletter with reprints of my first sermon at that first 
service in 1946. This is more a "refresher lesson" than a sermon, since most of the people having 
been traumatized by the institutional church no longer understood the "why" of the Incarnation 
and Manifestation of Christ 

Also, on page 4 in the "calendar section" are some membership numbers of the charterr 
congregation. 


